
 

 

2nd June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Acorn Class Visit to St Chads Church – Monday 14th July 2025 
 
Acorn class will be visiting St Chads Church, in Lichfield, on the afternoon of Monday 
14th July 2025. During their visit, the children will take part in a mock wedding 
ceremony. 

 
Children will be walking to St Chads Church after lunch (regardless of the weather) so 
please make sure your child is wearing full school uniform, sensible shoes, raincoat or 
sunhat dependant on the weather. 
 
Children will return to school in time for their usual end of day arrangements.  
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to school by Friday 4th July. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Crossley 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

Acorn Class Visit to St Chads Church – Monday 14th July 2025 
 
I give permission for my child to walk to St Chads Church and take part in the Mock 
Wedding Ceremony. 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of parent/ carer: ______________________________________ 

Print name of parent/carer: _____________________________________ 

Date: _______________________  


